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'Objection' to the proposal of the augmented Electoral Commission to rename the 
federal Division of Denison to 'Clark'. 
 
As a former Tasmanian, I strongly approve the proposal to rename the federal 
Division of Denison to that of 'Clark'.  
 
The proposed renaming would amount to timely recognition of the outstanding 
contribution of Andrew Inglis Clark to the political, legislative and judicial life of 
Tasmania, and above all, of his role as the primary architect of the Australian 
Constitution. Such recognition would go some way to redressing the lack of 
recognition in the federal capital itself, where Clark is merely acknowledged, 
together with one of his sons, and by his middle name only, by way of a cul-de-sac 
in a Canberra suburb. I warmly commend the proposal. 
 
Helen Neasey 
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